
URBACT is recruiting a new Programme Director 

The URBACT programme, fostering European cooperation for sustainable urban development, is 
looking for a new Programme Director.  

This is a strategic position, ensuring the current URBACT III programme is implemented successfully 
while driving the orientation and set-up of the new URBACT IV programme (2021-27). 

Details of the position and application requirements can be found here: https://www.place-emploi-
public.gouv.fr/offre-emploi/programme-director-urbact-reference-2020-511521  

Applications (CV and cover letter) should be sent to recrutement.ANCT@cget.gouv.fr by 26 January 
2021. The position is available from 1 February 2021. 

 

 


